110 Cleveland Drive Paris, KY 40361



(800) 782-6823 kyfirecommission.kctcs.edu

January 7, 2022

Dear Chief:

On behalf of the Eligibility Committee and the Kentucky Fire Commission, this letter is to inform you that your request for the Thermal Imaging Camera Grant has been APPROVED. Your department has been selected to receive one (1) \$3,200.00 award.

The below list of Thermal Imaging Manufacturers and their products are the only Kentucky Fire Commission approved suppliers. Any camera purchased shall come from this approved list.

> SEEK

> MSA

> FLIR

Bullard

> Argus

Drager

> Scott

D21 &

> Avon Protection

The committee requires the following information to be submitted prior to reimbursement:

- Proof of purchase (the receipt) of your Thermal Imaging Camera
- Cancelled check
- The serial number from the manufacturer of your Thermal Imaging Camera

This documentation needs to be submitted <u>no later than April 30, 2022</u>. Once the proper documentation has been received, your Thermal Imaging Grant will be processed and released. **Please note:** Thermal Imaging Cameras purchased prior to February 1, 2022, are **NOT ELIGIBLE** to be submitted for this grant.

Please feel free to contact me at <u>jeremy.rodgers@kctcs.edu</u> or (859) 256-3180 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Rodgers

Director of Operations